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Henley High School would like to extend an invitation to year 5, 6 and 7 students
to the 2016 Henley High 64 boys draw and 32 girls draw Tennis invitational. The
tournament will run on Friday 1%t April (Term 1, week 9) from 8:45am at
Seaside Tennis Club, Henley Beach (boys) and Henley South Tennis Club, Henley
Beach South (girls).

Students are expected to currently be playing at a tennis club to participate.
There is no cost to students who are involved.

To enter please send the following information to

Jayne.hickman@henleyhs.sa.edu.au by Monday 14th March

Students Full name

Parents Full name(s)

Tennis Club

Primary School

Year level

Primary school sports coordinator name and
contact

Parent contact email and phone number
Permission to use photos of child for school
newsletter (yes/no)
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17 February 2016

Henley High School Tennis Invitational 2016
Dear Primary Students/ Parents,

Henley High School would like to extend an invitation to year 5, 6 and 7 students to
the 2016 Henley High 64 boys draw and 32 girls draw Tennis invitational. The
tournament will run on Friday 15t April (Term 1, week 9) from 8:45am at Seaside
Tennis Club, Henley Beach (boys) and Henley South Tennis Club, Henley Beach South
(girls).

Students are expected to currently be playing at a tennis club to participate. There is
no cost to students who are involved.

If students would like to be involved parents are required to email the following details
to jayne.hickman@henleyhs.sa.edu.au by Monday 14th March.

Students Full name
Parents Full name(s)
Tennis Club
Primary School
Year level
Primary school sports coordinator name and contact
Parent contact email and phone number
Permission to use photos of child for school
newsletter (yes/no)
*If possible please complete in the table and copy and paste into your email

At this stage a girls and boys tournaments will run as a round robin format and branch
off into knock out finals. Students will play at least 3 matches for the day. Henley
High School SSP Tennis students will be involved to help run each tournament. If
students could please bring their tennis gear including a water bottle, hat and lunch.
The Tennis Club canteen will be open and the café at the hospital will also be available
at Seaside Tennis club.

A reply email will be sent to parents to confirm entry into the tournament. Extra
information will also be sent leading up to the day.

If you have any questions at all please don't hesitate to contact us.

Regards, L
Y Kt o

Jarrod Gillings Sammy Nutt Anthony Van Ruiten

SSP Tennis Manager Assistant Principal Principal
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